
As a citizen of the United States of America it is my inalienable right to self-defense as described in the Second Amendment to the 
Constitution that affords me the opportunity to own a firearm in the aid of that protection. This bill effectively strips me of that right if 
the administration is unable to execute its duty to provide a timely background check in the transaction of transferring a firearm.

It should not be an option to punish the people in the event of a failure of the administration. I oppose HB2543 as it unfairly harms 
those seeking to lawfully transfer a firearm and does nothing to protect the population.


